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Golf tournament benefits local charities 
Organizers of the Jensen Landis Jr. Memorial Golf Outing recently presented $11,300 in 
proceeds from the tournament to five local charities. The tournament is held every year 
in memory of Rich Jensen and his nephew, Jeff Landis Jr., who were killed by lightning 
while golfing 10 years ago. At the tournament, front row, from left, are Jan Stork, 
regional director of the Make-A-Wish Foundation of Greater Pennsylvania and Southern 
West Virginia; Jesse Lawrence, Make-A-Wish recipient; Julie Kresge, director of 
development at Safe Harbor Behavioral Health; and John Trombetta, executive director 
of the Foundation for Free Enterprise Education. In the second row, from left, are John 
Jensen and Barb Jensen, relatives of the victims; Tina Mengine, executive director of 
Therapeutic Riding Equestrian Center; relatives Jeff Landis and Linda Landis; and Rita 
Scrimenti, development officer of the Neighborhood Art House. 


